
Members of the Executive Committee met via Zoom on October 5  at 8:00 p.m. Central to 
discuss ideas on possible changes to the organization structure of Midwest Women’s 
Fellowship.  Members present included Ruth Falk, Lori Hemphill, Rita Lyon, Julia Mann, 
Abigail Parnell, and Elizabeth Reed.   
 
It was decided by consensus to gather feedback from the women of the Midwest 
Presbytery via survey about reorganizing in a way that would more resemble a camp 
committee, and to see if women would volunteer to serve on a standing committee to 
support such a plan. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Abigail Parnell 
 
Approved by Abigail Parnell, secretary, and Rita Lyon, president 
 
 


